
Briarbend meeting 
Feb, 25, 2014 

 
Present:  Gordon Richardson, Kathy Johnson, Leigh Adkins, Bill Maddock, Ben Hunter, Chad 
Roberts, Jessica Strehlow 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:55 pm by President Gordon Richardson.  
 
Beautification: Jessica-  

Obtained 2 quotes to clean up the park.  She will go with the less expensive company.  
Jessica will have the company come clean up the park before the spring fling in April.  The cost 
is $90 per quarter (annually).  

Jessica talked to the new owners on Locke Lane by Valero and asked if they might be 
installing a new sprinkler system.  They aren't at this time, but they may consider doing it at  a 
later date.  We won't plant anything right now in the flower beds by the brick column; if the 
homeowners install a sprinkler system then we will plant flowers.   

The fountain at the park has been repaired.   
 
Super Neighborhood Chad-.   

Was unable to attend the last meeting; no news to report.   
 
Social: Amanda ‒  

Looking into holding another social event in the neighborhood; perhaps a Mardi Gras 
event where we bring our own food and enjoy visiting with other neighbors. 
 
Architecture: Ben-  

Homeowner of the new construction on Stoney Brook is making progress.   
 
Treasurer: Leigh-  

16 unpaid dues for 2014.   
 
Security Jerry-  

Looking into having more security officers cruise through the neighborhood during the 
day.  A home was burglarized at the north end of Stoney Brook on Feb. 24.  The burglars 
entered through a window at the back of the house and took jewelry, laptops, and other items.  
Gordon will ask the security company to give us an analysis of when the break-ins are 
occurring.   
 
New business:   

Sewer connections- 9 left to do  
Bill, Ben and Leigh to work on the proposed modifications to the Deed Restrictions.  

These need to be approved and ready for balloting before the semi-annual meeting in April.   
 
Andrew Clark accepted the open position on the ACC.   
 
Next meeting- March 26, 2014 at 6:30 at 7814 Chevy Chase. 
Semi- annual meeting- Tuesday, April 22, 2014.  Vice President, Bill Maddock, to confirm with 
Molina's.    



 
Meeting adjourned at 7:34 pm. 


